
Submitter: Grace Silvia 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources 

Measure: SB85 

Dear Chair Golden and Members of the Senate Natural Resources Committee, 

 

I support family farms, the environment, workers, rural communities, and animals. I 

am against factory farms. Therefore, I support the State Department of Agriculture to 

study confined animal feeding operations and a factory farm moratorium in Oregon. I 

am writing as a volunteer with Food & Water Watch. 

 

Factory farming is inhumane, polluting, dangerous and exploitive. I urge you to vote 

for SB85 in the 2023 legislative session to protect our climate, environment, rural 

communities, family farms, and animals. 

 

Sincerely, 

Grace 

    Volunteer with Food & Water Watch 

 


